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The governor has to many powers as it is that we have seen abused repeatedly and 

especially since 2019. Leave the appointments of our representation to WE THE 

PEOPLE. This is what special elections are for folks is to keep the power with the 

people and keep power hungry governors from putting their friends into office. Please 

vote NO and safe guard our rights and our responsibilities. Thank you.  

 

Sincerely, 

Chad Kernutt  

Albany, Oregon 

IN GOD WE TRUST 


